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TAPE 133, SIDE A

006    CHAIR SMITH: Calls the meeting to order at 8:20 a.m.

PUBLIC HEARING ON SB 1099

WITNESSES:        Sen. Lenn Hannon, District 26

012    SEN. LENN HANNON, DISTRICT 26:  Testifies in support of SB 1099.

040    CHAIR SMITH:  Asks Hannon if there is a penalty clause in the
bill.

043    HANNON:  Responds that there is not.

WORK SESSION SB 1099

045   MOTION:  SEN. RASMUSSEN:  Moves SB  1099 to  the Floor  with a  DO
PASS recommendation.

060  VOTE:    In  a  roll call  vote,  all  members  present  vote AYE.
SEN. COOLEY is EXCUSED.

065       CHAIR SMITH:  The motion CARRIES.

070       SEN. HANNON will lead discussion on the Floor.

PUBLIC HEARING ON SB 826



WITNESSES:        Jim Marsh, Portland Attorney Nyla Jebousek, Newport
Sid Larson Mary Miller, Department of Insurance and Finance (DIF) Ed
Bissell, DIF Tom Busch, Oregon Trial Lawyers Association (OTLA) R.C.
Moore, Oregon Workers Compensation Attorneys Chris Davie, SAIF
Corporation

085  JIM MARSH, ATTORNEY:  Submits & summarizes  written testimony in
support of SB 826 (EXHIBIT A).

290  NYLA  JEBOUSEK,  NEWPORT:  Submits  &  summarizes  written 
testimony in support of SB 826 (EXHIBIT B).

355    SID LARSON:  Testifies in support of SB 826.

390  MARY MILLER, DIF:  Presents overview on SB 826 - Provisions and
possible impacts (EXHIBIT C).

TAPE 134, SIDE A

006    MILLER:  Continues with testimony.

125  ED BISSELL,  DIF: Presents testimony  on vocational  cases
(training and non-training) as well as the costs of claims.

240    SEN. RASMUSSEN:  Cites a few technical problems. -Eligible
determination and changing vocational counselor by the worker -- any
other areas we need to think about?

250    MILLER:  Responds by summing up his interpretation of the bill's
intent. -Continues with testimony. -Workers will have more involvement 
and more assistance in vocational

training.

TAPE 133, SIDE B

020  CHRIS DAVIE,  SAIF: Submits and  summarizes written testimony  on
SB 826 (EXHIBIT D).

125  TOM BUSCH, OTLA: Submits and summarizes  written testimony in
support of SB 826 (EXHIBIT E).

155  R.C. MOORE,  OREGON WORKERS COMPENSATION  ATTORNEYS:   Gives
overview of proposed amendments.

WORK SESSION ON SB 826

165    MOTION: SEN.  SPRINGER: Moves  to ADOPT  the -1  amendments to 
SB 826 dated 5-11-93.

180  VOTE:  CHAIR  SMITH:  Hearing  no  objection,  the  motion 
CARRIES. All members are present for vote.

182  MOTION:  SEN. SPRINGER:  Moves SB  826 AS  AMENDED to  the Floor 
with a DO PASS recommendation.

183  VOTE:  In  a roll  call  vote, all  members  present vote  AYE 
with the exception of SEN. COOLEY and ADAMS who vote NO.



PUBLIC HEARING ON SB 516

WITNESSES:        Diane Rosenbaum, Communications Workers of America
(CWA) Bev Jackson, CWA Glaydis Briscol Brad Witt, OAFL-CIO Jeff
Anderson, United Food Commercial

190  DIANE ROSENBAUM,  CWA: Submits  written testimony  in support  of
SB 516 (EXHIBIT F).

230    BEV JACKSON, CWA: Testifies in support of SB 516.

290    GLAYDIS BRISCOL:  Testifies in support of SB 516.

320    BRAD WITT, OAFL-CIO:  Testifies in support of SB 516.

360   SEN.  SPRINGER:  Asks  Rosenbaum  about  the  contracts  in
collective bargaining.

375    ROSENBAUM:  Explains the contracting procedure.

390    JEFF ANDERSON, UFC LOCAL 555:  Testifies in support of SB 516.

400    CHAIR SMITH: Adjourns the meeting at 9:50 a.m.
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